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Wednesdays @ Bethany 
November 2, 2022 

 
Bethany 

Presbyterian 
Church 

 Welcome to our weekly newsletter! Wednesdays at Bethany will include important 
announcements for the life of the congregation. If you would rather not receive this 
newsletter, please let us know and you will be removed from the list.  
 

Pastor Nominating Committee:  The Mission Study team has put together a packet that will 
be presented to the West Bay Committee on Ministry at their meeting on November 10.  Many 
thanks to the team for working through these documents that began with collecting information 
from all of our workshops over the year.  We will have more information after November 11, to 
let everyone know what is happening next.  If you have any questions about the process, please 
see Pastor Deb or Tamra Hollenbeck or Roxane Wales. 
 

November 8, 2022 - Statewide General Election  
Bethany Presbyterian Church is a Vote Center. Dates and times for public voting are:  

9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. November 5, 6 and 7 
7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. November 8 

There will be some rearrangement of furniture but Sunday services will be unaffected. 
Also, Election Materials Courier jobs may still be available to return election materials after the close of Vote 

Centers. Apply at www.smcacre.org/ elections/election-materials-courier  

Daylight Savings Time ENDS on Sunday 
November 6.  Remember to set your clocks 

BACK one hour Saturday night!  
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Liturgists Needed: Have you thought about participating in leading worship? Have 
you thought “I could stand up there and read scripture!” Then maybe you could be 
the liturgist! The liturgists are provided with a full script, so you don’t have to worry 
about what to say. For more information, and if you’re interested, please contact 
Pam Matthews, chair of Worship Committee – fpmatthews@aol.com or the church 
office. 

Deacons’ Fund:  Thank you for your meaningful contributions to the Deacons’ 
Fund Offering in October. We are grateful for the support we receive all year long 
so that we in turn can support important causes and bring cheer to others in our 
community. God bless you.  
Gratefully,  
Your deacons, Kathy Fogle, Tamra Hollenbeck, Roxane Wales, Bonnie Morgan 
 

Ruth Covenant Group 
The Ruth Covenant Group will hold its monthly meeting on Monday, November 14, at 6:30 
pm at the church. It will be a hybrid meeting with some participants meeting in person in 
the sanctuary, and some meeting via Zoom. If you would like to join by Zoom, please let 
Tamra Hollenbeck know so we can send you the link. We are continuing with a book study 
of A More Perfect Union: A New Vision for Building the Beloved Community by Adam 
Russell Taylor. The chapters we are reading for this month are in Part Three - ”Beatitudes of 
the Beloved Community,” chapters 11 - “Ubuntu Interdependence,” and 12 - “Prioritizing 
Nonviolence.” In addition to our discussion, there will be an opportunity for check-in, 
fellowship, and prayer. All are welcome to attend! 

All Saints Day/Remembrance Sunday 
Bethany will be commemorating All Saints’ Day and 
Remembrance Sunday on November 6, 2022 during 
morning worship. On this Sunday, we will lift up the 
memories of those saints who have provided community, 
strength, and love to our lives. The congregation is invited 
to bring a picture or memento of those beloved people, 
and and to place it on the communion table at the 
beginning of worship. There also will be an opportunity to 
light a candle in honor of the saints in our lives during the 
worship service. Please consider whom you want to honor 
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Fellowship Time:  We like to provide brewed coffee, hot water, and a couple of 
snacks each Sunday after worship. Congregants can sign up to bring an item to 
share, i.e. fruit, coffee cake, donuts, bagels - you get the idea!  Items will be 
available in the narthex, and we are encouraged to take snacks out to the patio to 
eat and visit. The list is available at the church, or you can contact the church 
office to sign up for a particular Sunday. 
 
Space available in November and December! 
 
Thanks so much for your participation in this ongoing tradition of fellowship and 
friendliness at Bethany! If you have any questions or concerns, please share with 
Rev. Deb, Pam Matthews, or Tamra Hollenbeck.   
 

 Mark Your Calendars for the Bethany Church Thanksgiving Dinner: Bethany’s 
Annual Thanksgiving dinner will resume this year. The dinner will be held 
on Saturday, November 19, at 6pm. The church will provide the turkey, gravy, 
dressing, and cranberry sauce. Those attending can bring a side dish, such as a 
vegetable or vegetable casserole, mashed or sweet potatoes, bread or corn muffins, 
or a pie. A signup sheet is available so we have an idea of the number planning to 
attend.  Regular reminders will be announced and we hope you will join us. 
 



 4 

  

Prayer Time 
6:30 p.m. Wednesdays 

A time to meet as the body of Christ, 
and pray together, using Zoom. 
Shared readings, poetry, guided 
meditation, and, of course, the 

prayers of the people. Please contact 
us to be invited to the Zoom meeting: 

bethanypres@bethanypcusa.org. 

Check out 
the bulletin 

board! 
Share 

memories 
of the life 
of Bethany! 

Photos of 
your favorite 
events and 

people! 

Memories of 
fun times and 
momentous 
occasions! 

The board is 
divided into 7 
decades – each 

a different 
color. 

Share 
what’s 
been 

important 
to you in 
your time 

here. 

HAVE 
FUN 

WITH IT! 
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  Upcoming Meetings & Events 

Wed. 11/2  - Prayz rehearsal 6:00 p.m. 
   - Prayer time 6:30 p.m. 
   - Chancel Choir rehearsal 7:30 – 9 p.m. 
Sun. 11/6  - Daylight Savings Ends/SET CLOCKS BACK 2:00 a.m. 
Tues. 11/8  - Deadline for submissions to Wednesdays@Bethany 12:00 p.m. 
 
Committee chairs/group leaders: please inform me of any changes to these dates.  

Donations for San Bruno Hospitality House: Please continue to bring your 
donations for Hospitality House and put them in the marked basket in the Narthex. 
Any questions about this please contact Rina Ranahan at (650) 291-6979.  
 
A current list of shelter needs is on their website: 
Catholic Worker Hospitality House 
 
 

Bethany Story Time 
We have a collection of children’s books on our Facebook page! Over the past year 
(and a bit more!), Pastor Deb and various members of the congregation have 
recorded readings of children’s books, and then Pastor Deb added video of the 
illustrations. The videos are available any time for you to enjoy! Share them with 
your family, friends, and neighbors! Find them here: 
http://bethanypcusa.org/welcome/storytime.html 
 

“Reading is the 
gateway for children 
that makes all other 
learning possible.”  
– Barack Obama 
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Bethany’s Purpose Statement: 
Bethany’s purpose is to provide a nurturing 
and energizing environment to feed the soul 

so we can go out into the world and reflect the glory of God, 
the love of Jesus Christ, and the power of the Holy Spirit. 

 
 

Bethany’s Welcoming Statement: 
We don’t yet know who you are, 

but we do know that you are a dearly beloved child of God, 
and you’re already welcome here. 

We invite you, on your unique spiritual journey, 
to join us in the life and ministry at Bethany. 

 

2400 Rosewood Drive, San Bruno, CA 94066 
(650) 589-3711 ~ bethanypres@bethanypcusa.org 

Website:  bethanypcusa.org 


